Networks

Delivering your electricity

PLANNED

We're sorry for any inconvenience caused.

On: Thursday 16th September 2021 From (approximately): 09-00 TO (approximately): 15-00

Everythihg will be done to reconnect your supply as early as possible. However, if we do encounter unexpected problems the
interruption may continue for slightly longer than stated above. Please note that during this time your power may go on and off.

This is because:
We are trimming trees near power lines

In order to carry out this work safely we need to shut down the power on the date specified on this notice.
We will do our best to keep the time the power is off to a minimum. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Any questions, please call: between 0830 and 1700 BTS GROUP 800 326341

Or call us 24hrs a day on: 0800 31 63 105 (free to call from a mobile phone or landline)

Who are UK Power Networks?

We own and maintain your electricity cables and power lines if you live in London, the South East or East of England.
We maintain and upgrade power equipment. We move and connect new electricitytables. ~— e

Please quote this reference number: "¢ N0 7963 - O (Bee Willow Fm Tx)

AWe"Ag\I)ealldle%l .&Tﬁ%‘?tﬁére are trees close to our high voltage overhead electricity cables Nr the
Bowls Green, Mill Rd, Wiggenhall St Germans that need trimming. To enable us to work close to
the high voltage overhead electricity cables and cut the trees safely our engineers will need to
temporarily switch off your power. This work needs to take place for safety reasons, along with
reducing the risk of you having an unplanned power cut. We are sorry for any inconvenience

caused by this work and thank you for your patience.

Do you live in a flat, apartment or maisonette? If so please let other residents know about this planned power cut by
displaying this notice prominently in the building.




